[bookmark: _GoBack]           Kindergarten Homework for this week: Nov 13-17 
This week we will work on the sounds and letter names of letters j and k. We will continue to work on rhyme and begin learning how to segment words into individual sounds. For example: cat when segmented is c-a-t. In Math we are working on 2D and 3D Shapes and the concept of before and after. We are learning about the importance of using our I Care Rules and Language, especially, we are responsible for what we say and do.
Monday:  No School- Remembrance Day Holiday 
Tuesday: Read your “Borrow-A-Book” as many times as you can, pointing to each word as you read. Review letter names and sounds a-k. Our word family from tonight’s book is “at”. Can you think of any other words that rhyme with at besides those words in your book? Can you find any 3D shapes at home, like cylinders, spheres, cones, cubes?
**Library today- bring your book back so that you can sign out a new book. We keep this book for a week.

Wednesday: Read your “Borrow-A-Book” as many times as you can, pointing to each word as you read. Review all Zoo-Phonics animal actions, letter names and letter sounds. Practice segmenting words orally. This is not spelling, they are saying the individual sounds out loud. Try these words: on (o-n), at (a-t), mop( m-o-p ), bug (b-u-g), pot (p-o-t). Can you find any 3D shapes at home, like cylinders, spheres, cones, cubes?

Thursday-Read your “Borrow-A-Book” to Mom or Dad or your stuffies  as many times as you can, pointing to each word as you read. Work on before and after with numbers to 5. Ask your child what number do you say before 5? Before 3? After 2? After 5? Count between          1-10 and 10-1.                                                                                                                                    **Gym Today

Friday:  No homework. Enjoy your weekend!!!                                                                          **Gym Today    
                 

***Our class and Mrs. Poole’s K-1 class will go skating on Nov. 20th at the Civic Center from 9:00am-9:40am. Now is the time to be checking for skates and helmets for your child. If your child does not have skates or a helmet, please contact me at school. We have extra skates and helmets here and I may be able to find something for them. It is not necessary to purchase new skates as we will only be going to the rink 3-4 times this winter. We encourage all students to be accompanied by a parent, grandparent or relative when they skate, especially if this is their first time on skates. The extra help with tying skates and assisting students on the ice is always welcomed. 
